
Southern California Edison Company 
23 PARKER STREET 

IRVINE, CALIFORNIA 92718 

February 28, 1995 
WALTER C. MARSH TELEPHONE 

MANAGER OF NUCLEAR REGULATORY AFFAIRS (714) 454-4403 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket Nos. 50-206, 50-361, and 50-362 
Annual Emergency Plan Exercise 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Units 1, 2, and 3 

This letter requests confirmation of October 11, 1995 as the scheduled date 
for the 1995 Emergency Plan exercise for the San Onofre Nuclear Generating 
Station. This date has been coordinated with other Region IV utilities, Mr.  
Gene Bates of your staff, and FEMA, Region IX.  

Your confirmation will facilitate the timely development and submittal of the 
exercise scope, objectives, and scenario.  

Please contact me if you have any questions.  

Very truly yours, 

cc: L. J. Callan, Administrator, NRC Region IV 
Gene Bates (NRC Region IV) 
Joe Dominguez (FEMA Region IX) 
M. B. Fields, NRC Project Manager, San Onofre Units 2 and 3 
K. E. Perkins, Jr., Director, Walnut Creek Field Office, NRC Region IV 
J. A. Sloan, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre, Units 2 & 3 
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